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Naturopathic doctors deserve the same pay as any other medical professional.  They 

are an incredible support and adjunct to traditional medical care.  Care for their 

patients go above and beyond what many MD's can provide because of many 

restraints of their professional care.  It is TIME that these amazing people are 

compensated by insurance in the same way as other medical professionals are.  

 

I strongly encourage you to support this bill.  PLEASE VOTE YES.  Thank you 


